
BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  INFORMATION  {       }                ACTION  {   X   }                CLOSED MEETING  {       } 
 
 
SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - ACTION 
 
 Adoption of Math Textbooks 
 
 
BACKGROUND: Revised Standards of Learning for Mathematics were revised in 2009.  

The adoption and purchase of new math textbooks was delayed from the 
2010-2011 school year to this year due to budget limitations. 

 
 Teachers in Grades 2-7 have reviewed VDOE approved textbooks and 

have recommended the adoption of 
 

• Math Connects (Macmillian McGraw Hill) for Grades 2 – 5 
• Prentice Hall Courses 1 and 2 for Grades 6 - 7 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approval of selected textbook recommended for immediate purchase, as 

textbook funds remain unspent in the current budget. 
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